
Wickham Market Community Choir  
 
The term time weekly Community Choir we have running is just such a happy place to be, 
we have a really good giggle whilst we learn new songs and sing old songs we all love. We 
have come a long way with our singing, our harmonies are really beautiful and we often 
finish and look at each other in amazement that we just created such a lovely sound. The 
Community Choir started as part of a grant received from East Suffolk Council to help people 
combat loneliness and be a great tool to help Mental Health, it is also great for physical 
health especially breathing techniques.  
 
We performed at the Christmas Market which went down lovely with our village. We will look 
to perform again soon at a different event so keep your eyes peeled!  
 
We are open and welcome to new members, please contact gemmad1985@googlemail.com 
if you'd like to join. We currently meet on a Wednesday night at 8pm for one hour in the 
village hall.  
 
We are also actively looking for more funding now to keep our lovely group running as a free 
club for our village and surrounding villages.   
 
We thank Pamela, our choir lead, for her time and efforts with us and putting up with us 
when we giggle. 
 
Thank you to all who join us, we look forward to it every week.  
 

mailto:gemmad1985@googlemail.com

